

- Glenfield Intermediate School

30 November 2016

Dear Parents and Caregivers

On Thursday, 15 December Glenfield Intermediate School is holding the annual Graduation Dance. The purpose of the dance is to celebrate the completion of two years of Intermediate School, and is only open to current students of Glenfield Intermediate School. This year our theme is Christmas.

Dress is semi-formal. We do not expect students or their families to go to great expense for this event. Students should not be wearing blue or untidy jeans or running shoes for the evening. Boys should wear a shirt with a collar, and a tie is optional. Girls may wear a skirt, dress or trousers, but will need to be dressed appropriately. Alternatively students may choose to dress in keeping with our theme, but still must dress appropriately for a school function.

Students are not required to have a partner for the evening; in fact most students come with a group of friends. Supper and drinks are provided so no money will be needed on the night. All other normal school rules apply.

This year's event will begin with a sit down fully catered dinner for the students followed by a dance. The doors will open at 6.00pm. Dinner will be served at 6.30pm. The evening will conclude at 8.30pm. Parents are required to collect their child from inside the hall please. We invite you to arrive a little earlier and join your child for a final dance.

Please fill in the slip below to purchase a ticket for the Graduation Dance. Tickets cost \$20 and will be delivered to students on 15 December.

Please feel free to contact the school office if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Lateful Whitford

Mark Whitford

Principal

Pb: 09 444-6582 Fax: 09 443-4528

Email: enquiries@glenfieldint.school.nz